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  10 April 2020 

Valuable Clients & Tenants of EPIC Group, 

 

As an added health precaution during the Restricted Movement period imposed by 

the Government of Malaysia due to the COVID-19 situation, EPIC supports the 

practice that non-critical staff within EPIC facilities should be minimised during 

this period.  

 

We have reduced our total workforce to below 50% by employing an extensive 

Work-From-Home programme and limiting the number of critical staff during 

shifts. We also strongly encourage our clients and tenants to do the same, and to 

take responsibility in abiding and supporting minimal staffing in line with the 

movement control order directives from the Government. 

 

We trust your kind understanding in working together for health and safety during 

this period. 

 

Please contact our contact our Emergency Response Centre at 019-264 7066 or 

09-863 2300 if you have any queries on the matter above. 

 

We will issue further official progress updates as and when the need arises. 

 

Stay safe, stay healthy and take care. 
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